
THANK YOU FOR DECORATING YOUR TRUNK! 
We are excited about a new way to reach into our community this fall. The following guidelines will help 
ensure that this event is seen as an example of the character of Christ. 

Event Details 
• Date: Tuesday, October 31 
• Time: 5:30-7:45pm 
• Children will have the opportunity to visit each decorated car trunk or truck bed, receive 

candy and/or play a game 

Guidelines For Vehicle Decoration 
• All vehicles must be pre-registered.  You can do this online at oakwoodbc.org/events or in 

person in the Worship Center lobby.  
• Choose decor that reflects your personality, hobby or interests. 
• Be as creative as you’d like - Keeping in mind that parents will choose to come expecting 

it to be a safe and uplifting alternative to their neighborhoods or other venues. (No blood, 
devils, skeletons, gory, scary or creepy creatures) 

• We have many ideas for trunks.  If you need help or a decorating idea please contact us! 
• Bring 6-10 bags of individually wrapped candy.  We will replenish your supply if you run 

low. 

At the Event 
• Plan to be here from 5:00-8:15pm 
• Enter the church campus from the north end of Oakwood Street. We will be using the 

large parking lot directly across from the Worship Center entrance.  
• We will close the street to through traffic at 3:30pm. You may arrive as early as 

3:45pm to set up.  
• All vehicles should be completely set up and ready to go no later 

than 5:30pm. 
• Please pass out one or two pieces of candy per child so that 

the supply lasts through the event and everyone is sure to 
get some. 

• Have Fun! Look for opportunities to engage families in 
conversation and invite them to join us on Sunday for 
one of our services!


